Subject: Re: Merging Child and Household data for a new user of Stata
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Wed, 12 Apr 2023 11:03:47 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

You should use the PR file rather than the HR file. The HR file has one very wide record for each
household. The PR file has one record for each person in the household. In the PR file, the
unique identifier for each person is hv001 hv002 hvidx. In the KR file, the identifier for each child
is vO01 v002 b16. Some children in the KR file have died or are not living with the mother, in
which case b16 is NA or 0, and they are not in the PR file. There are also some children in the
PR file who are not in the KR file, because their mothers have died or not living with the child.
There have been many forum postings on this type of merge.
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